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My name is Charles and I live in Portland, Oregon. I’m strongly opposed to HB 2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-

living crisis is just unacceptable. This tax doesn't just impact people at the gas 

pump...people will be paying more for so many goods and service because 

companies like mine cannot absorb the added cost for fuel. The bottom line truth is 

this bill punishes working families just trying to get by. I've had enough of putting 

more taxes on Oregonians! 


